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Subject:
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FW: Ref: ABP-312131-21 Greater Dublin Drainage Project
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From: Aisling Reilly
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 12:00 PM
To: karen m poole@hotmail.com
Subject: RE: Ref: ABP-312131-21 Greater Dublin Drainage Project

Dear Ms Poole,

Please see attached letter

Kind regards
Aisling



Our Case Number: ABP-312131-21

An
Bord
Plean£la

Karen Poole
karen m poole@hotmail.com

Date: 18 June 2024

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub
centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development.

Please be advised that in accordance with Article 217(1)(a) of the Planning and Development
Regulations 2006, any submission / observation shall be made to the Board within the specified period
referred to in the public notice and must also be accompanied by a fee of €50. As your submission was
not accompanied by the relevant fee it cannot be considered by the Board and is herewith returned.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board
Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board

Yours faithfully,

RsFG=BMJ
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737131
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!\islin9 Reilly

From:
Sent:
T c) •
Subject:

LAPS

Friday 7 June 2024 13:29
Aisling Reilly
FW: Ref: ABP-312131-21 Greater Dublin Drainage Project

From: Karen Poole <karen m poole@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 5:11 PM
To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>

Subject: Fwd: Ref: ABP-312131-21 Greater Dublin Drainage Project

ICaution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

To members of the board


